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From the Head Teacher 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Welcome Back after the summer holidays!  It went 
so quickly but we’re so excited to see all of the 
children back.  
 
Thank you to all of those parents who attended 
our expectation meetings this week, another date 
will be sent out for those who could not make it.   
 
Unfortunately, our Summer Fayre had to be  
postponed due to bad weather, but, we have  
reorganised and are excited to see you all at 
school on  Friday 29th  
September. 
 
Next week, we will be learning how to play  
Quidditch!  Everyone at Stanton Bridge are huge 
Harry Potter fans and so we cant wait to learn!  
We have invested in all of the equipment needed 
and will competing against each other soon!  
 
Please note that we have two teacher training days 
booked to further our understanding of how  
metacognition can be used to further your child’s 
understanding and self-regulation.  School will be 
closed to all pupils on Thursday 21st and Friday 
22nd September. 
 
 We will be running parents sessions related to 
Metacognition and Thinking skills later in the term.  
 
We feel fortunate to have such a good relationship 
with our Parents, Carers and Community.  It is this 
partnership that enables your child to get the 
best from their learning, social experiences and 
enables you to help support your children at home.   
 
We look forward to working alongside you all over 
this academic year and watching your children 
grow and blossom.  
 
Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
Headteacher 

@stanton_bridge 

 

School Stars 
 

May I congratulate our children who gained 
School Star status for… 

We will be back next week….watch this space 

1N:   1F:  

2P:  2S:  

3L:  3W:  

4B:  4J:  

5B:  5G:   

6S:  6M:  

 
Attendance Race 

 
The results for Summer 1 Week 1  are: 
 
1st place: Miss Pattni 
2nd place: Miss French 
3rd place:  Miss Johal 
Remember, it’s up to each one of you to come to 
school every day to ensure your class scores the 
highest number of points possible to win the race.  
 
It is also important NOT TO BE LATE! 
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From the Office 
 

Contact Information - It is your responsibility as a 
parent to ensure the school office are notified of any 
change in contact details, such as address, telephone 
number or email address. This is to enable us to get in 
touch with you in an emergency but also to ensure you 
are receiving communication from school through all 
these platforms. 
 
Dinner money—This needs to be paid daily or  
weekly. If you have an outstanding balance, your 
child must bring in a packed lunch until this balance 
has been cleared. 
 
Free School Meals - If you a receive a letter from 
the council stating your child is eligible for free school 
meals you must bring this into the office to allow us to 
update our system 
 
Lateness—School starts at 8:30am and your child must 
be present on the school playground ready to be taken 
to class by their teacher.  
 
Attendance— It is your legal responsibility to  
ensure that your child attends school everyday. If for 
any reason your child can not attend school, you must 
inform the school office.   

 
It is an expectation that as a parent of a pupil of 
Stanton Bridge, you will fully engage with the schools 
policies and procedures in supporting your child’s  
education. All communication should be respectful and 
socially acceptable. 
 

Remember you can contact us via the schools email:  
admin@stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

 

Parent Code of Conduct  
 
• Be polite to others—no raised voices,  
 screaming or shouting  
• Contribute to a positive school environment 
• Act as positive role models 
• Work together with to staff to resolve issues 

or concerns 
 
Can all parents ensure you adhere to the above code 
of conduct whilst on school premises, if other family 
members or friends are attending on your behalf   
ensure they are also made aware.  
Failure to adhere to the above is likely to result in a 
ban from school premises. 

Summer Fayre: Friday 29th September  

Teacher training dates: Thursday 21st September & 

 Friday 22nd September 

Online Parents Evening: Thursday 28th September  

  

  

Upcoming Events  


